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The program with the public is suspended

The National Centre for Recognition and Equivalence of Diplomas suspends the program with the public.

The requests are sent as follows:

recognition files for access to the labor market: through Romanian Post or courier services,
recognition / equivalence files for continuation of studies: through County School Inspectorates, higher
education institutions, Romanian Post or courier services,
files for authentication of education documents: exclusively through the electronic Point of Single Contact
(PCUe),
any other request through Romanian Post or courier services.

The issuance of all the documents issued by CNRED is done, upon request, by mail or courier services.

Any useful information can be requested by e-mail or by calling 021.405.56.59 or 021.405.56.45
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